
Town Council Workshop  
May 15, 2024 

 
 
President Schmidt called the workshop to order at 2:00 pm.  Council members Jeremy Newnam, 
Michael Sullivan and Rose Potter were present.  Other attendees for the Town: Town Administrator 
Erin Braband and Town Attorney Lyndsey Ryan. 

The Council reviewed and discussed the Agreement for Transfer, Operation and Expansion of 
Lakeside Wastewater Treatment Plant that they received at the May 1, 2024 Council meeting. 

At the conclusion of the workshop, Attorney Ryan stated that she would make the suggested 
revisions to the Agreement and provide a copy to the Council for their review.  The Agreement will be 
placed on the June 5th Council agenda for further review and discussion. 

With no further business to discuss, the workshop was adjourned at 4:10 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Erin Braband, Town Administrator/Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


